BARBER - REM DOCSB0005620

Hq?]there heen a recall on 700 BDL's? Heard there was
rifl...

Discussioen Thread

Response {lLaura) 3/20/2002
Dear Mr. Sanders,

Thank you for Eour ingquiry. we have a Safety M
certain model ho'lt action rifles. This is a v
recall. This is designed to remind people of
bolt-lock feature and to offer customers th
their products.

f the
o modernize

you can read more information regarding ou
Eo#ifﬁcatﬁon program through the front pag
elow:

http://vwww. remington.com/safety_modific

gpends on correct assembly
.the 10 commandments of

The safe use and performance of vyour
and routing maintepance, as well as adh
Firearm safoty.™ http: //www remington, com,/
critical that you familiarize yourseél#i with t
owners manual and safety booklet. W
collection of Remington firearms,
to review this important 11teratu
firearm safety!

If you have any questions, please ¥& pntact us at

1-800-243-970Q or 1-877-387-6691.

If you will complete the for

ugh the Tink below we will
forward to you a copy of th

5 manual,
http://www.remington.com/wﬁ htm

You can also find owner’s m Jsuffe of our current models on-Tine
in our Reading Room in & : Sectian,

3/18/2002 12:36:54 PM

customer {(Mike Sande
eard there was a problem with the

Has there been a rec
rifle discharging wi
Thanks
M7 ke

Also, how can I g for a 700 BDL?? I Tlost mine.
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